
ANNUAL REPORT  
Parkdale Elementary School 

May 26, 2025 
 

As we conclude another successful school year, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your unwavering 
support and involvement. Your dedication has been instrumental in fostering a vibrant and nurturing environment 
for our students. 

We would like to thank our School Council members this year for their efforts and dedication. This year’s members 
of School Council include: 
 
Chair – Nikole Kocsis 
Vice Chair – Karissa Selvey 
Members - Darrien Hudgins, Alicia Martelli, and Nia Alleyne 
 
We are pleased to report that our school council meetings have been a cornerstone of our collaborative efforts in 
administratively developing the School Council to be successful in future school years. Though we were not able to 
directly run any fundraiser, we had the opportunity to provide our Family Day Event with gazeboes to keep the 
volunteers and vendors shaded during the event. Our total cost for this was $500 via the Parent Engagement Grant. 
 
Though we have assisted in volunteer efforts within the school’s initiatives thus far, we have plans to host 
fundraisers and events in the 2025 – 2026 school year. This was a year of learning for our new council, consisting of 
all first-time members; we are excited to take on more in the upcoming school year. These meetings have provided 
a platform for sharing ideas, discussing important matters, and planning for the future of our council. Your insights 
and perspectives have greatly influenced our decisions and helped shape the direction of our council and the 
school.  
 
We are always looking for more insights and perspectives; as we look forward to the next academic year, we 
encourage your active involvement. Your presence at our school council meetings is crucial, and we warmly invite 
you to join us in these gatherings moving forward. Together, we can continue to create a nurturing and inspiring 
environment for our children.  
 
The election date for 2025-2026 school year will be Thursday, September 25, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

The first meeting will be held on Thursday, October 16, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Thank you once again for your support and commitment. We wish you a restful and enjoyable summer break. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Parkdale Elementary School Council 
 


